
  
 

San Pasqual High School Student Bulletin 

 
Tuesday March 12, 2019 / Block Day P. 1, 3, 5 

 
 

SPORT OPPONENT LOCATION GAME 

TIME 

RELEASE TIME 

JV Tennis Torrey Pines Home 3:15pm 2:15pm  

V Tennis Torrey Pines Torrey Pines 3:15pm 1:30pm  

      

      

      

Club Meetings: 

 Hey SP!  Are you artistic?  Creative?  Would 

you be interested in creating a masterpiece 

that will be displayed in one of the hallways at 

SP?  If so, stop by room 318 for more details.  

Let's make SP beautiful! 

 

 

 Calling all NEW Code Queens - we have a field 

trip next week and we are working on our 

projects about Distracted Driving every 

Monday after school. Last chance to join this 

semester and have fun with us. We are making 

games, websites, and Public Service 

Announcements about Distracted Driving. 

Come to Room 109 Mrs. Duran quickly to get 

info. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

- Seniors! Are you attending Palomar College 

this fall? Then join us for the Palomar College 

Field Trip for a tour and information on 

transferring. Pick up a permission slip at the 

College and Career Center. Permission slips 

are due by March 13th. Spots are limited” 

 

- Do you almost have perfect attendance this 

year?  Attending Saturday Scholars can make 

up 1-day absence and 5 tardies.  We will have 

a Perfect Attendance raffle in April so make up 

those days!  If you attended Saturday Scholars 

and still show tardies on student vue, please 

see Mrs. Peck in room 412. 

 

 

 

 

 

- TUTORING AVAILABLE! 

 Are you struggling with any of your academic 

classes?  Any students who currently has a grade 

of “C” or lower in an academic class may get 

personal help they need to succeed. 

The Parent’s Club offers a Peer Tutoring Program 

where students can receive help from a peer tutor 

in the subject(s) they are struggling with.  Tutor 

are now available to help in Math, Science, 

History, French and Spanish. 

Applications available in the Library. 

 

- Flu season continues…  

The health services team would like to remind 

you of some simple steps that can reduce your 

risk for getting the flu:   

*The best protection against the flu is to get a 

flu vaccine.  

  * Cover your cough by coughing into your elbow.   

  * Stay home when you are sick and rest.  

* To attend school you must be fever free 

without the use of fever reducing medicine for at 

least 24 hours.  

* It is best to wash your hands often and for 20 

seconds   

 * use hand sanitizer if water not available  

 * stay away from sick people  

* avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth for   

germs to enter and infect your body  

 * Routinely clean commonly touched surfaces 

 

 

 

 

Have a great day Eagles.  Remember United We Soar!  
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
San Pasqual Golden Eagles know our ABC’s, we 

are Academically Engaged 
Behaving Positively 

 

 

 

 


